
  

 
 

   
 

 The Johnstown Symphony Orchestra will adhere to the Covid-19 rules and guidelines mandated 

by the State of Pennsylvania. Ensuring the safety of all involved, we prioritize compliance with 

state regulations to mitigate the spread of the virus. 

 

Masks are not mandatory but are encouraged if you are showing signs of illness.  


